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Key, Lori

From: Marjorie Loring Gauley <
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 8:14 AM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Public Comments Agenda Item #47

Permitting for oil drilling nd extraction are outdated and do not take into account all that we now know. 
Standards for health and safety, in fact environmental standards in general have changed 
significantly and permitting should reflect what we now know about protecting our health. 
 
If companies want to drill and expand extraction, a new permit is essential to comply with what we 
now know are safe environmental standards. 
 
I would be ever so grateful if you would help today in this life affirming change. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Marjorie Gauley 

 
Newbury Park, CA 
 


